
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 17th December 2021  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

 

SCHOOL CLOSES ON FRIDAY 17TH DECEMBER AT 1:15PM AND 

 REOPENS ON WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY.  

PANTO  

Yesterday all children in Reception to Year 6 visited the Civic hall to watch ‘Jack in the Beanstalk’.     

Everybody had a wonderful time. We would like to send special thanks to Councillors Graham Heatley and 

Margaret Parker and Encirc who without their amazingly kind donation this would not have been possible.  
 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Thank you to Miss Clarke and Mrs Weedall for our delicious Christmas dinner on Wednesday. Everyone 

looked great in their Christmas jumpers. Pictures from the day are available on  twitter @EltonPrimary. 
 

GOOD BYE AND GOOD LUCK 

Today we are very sad to be saying good bye to Mrs Baldwin. We are all going to miss her but we would 

like to wish her lots of luck on her new adventure.  
 

STARTING PRIMARY SCHOOL 

If you have a child who is due to start primary school in September 2022, applications can be made 

online at www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions. The closing date for applications is 15th    

January 2022, for further information please click on Starting Primary School.  

 

TATTENHALL RESIDENTIAL  

If your child is attending the Tattenhall Residential in January, can we please ask that final payments 

are made by Friday 7th January thank you.  
 

 

FROM EVERYONE AT  ELTON PRIMARY 

WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU A  

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR  
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